
Permit
Expiration: 12/15/2021Issue Date: 12/11/2020

CITY OF ALBANY NEW YORK
200 Henry Johnson Blvd, Suite 1 

Albany, NY 12210 
PHONE (518) 434-5995 

WEBSITE: WWW.ALBANYNY.GOV

Permit NO. BLDG20-21817
Permit Type: Building

Work Classification: Alteration

Permit Status: Issued

Location Address Parcel Number

64.57-1-2282 EUCLID AVE, Albany, NY

Contacts

Jeffrey Zimring Owner
82 Euclid Avenue, Albany, NY 12203

JRN Construction Contractor
531 Third St, Albany, NY 12206

(518)858-0784 jrncompanies@outlook.com

Description: Add exterior door
Inspection Requests:

Valuation: $0.00

Total Sq Feet:  0.00

To schedule an inspection, contact us 
at (518) 434-5995.

Fees Amount

Total: 

Amt PaidPayments

Total Fees

Amount Due:

Available Inspections:

Inspection Type

Final (B)

Footing

Foundation

Framing

Insulation

Job Meeting

Pre-Inspection 3

Rough/Other

We look forward to working with you throughout your project. Please contact the Building Inspector assigned to your project or our office 
at (518) 434-5995 or codes@albanyny.gov when it comes time for us to perform the necessary inspections associated with your permit. 

For all permits a final inspection will be needed.

Please keep this placard posted in a conspicuous place on premises while work is in progress. All work must be executed in compliance 
with all applicable laws. 

If you anticipate having to change aspects of your project from what you provided us in your permit application, please notify us at (518) 
434-5995 or codes@albanyny.gov as any such changes will need to be reviewed and pre-approved. 

Renewals may be granted beyond the above expiration date at the discretion of the Building Inspector upon the payment of a renewal 
fee of one half the original fee for a year's extension or a quarter of the original fee for a six month extension. 

If you decide not to perform the permitted work, please contact our office so that we may close the permit.

Date

December 11, 2020

Issued By: Eileen Halloran

December 15, 2020 Page 1 of 1Thank you for investing in our City!


